
Lightworkers Academy becomes a member of Japan – Asia Youth 
Exchange Program in Science (SAKURA) 

Understanding the importance of science and technology as a key engine for a prosperous 
youth, Japan – Asia Youth Exchange Program in Science (SAKURA) was organized. A team of six 
students and two staff members from the Lightworkers Academy (A school by uniworld 
Foundation Trust) , Uniworld city , Nallambakkam, were fortunate to be a part of this 
collaboration. The program was administered by Japan Science and Technology Agency and was 
run by Nagasaki University from March 8th to 15th in 2019. The program aims at opening the 
doors of education and employment to the Asian youth. 
 
The students were exposed to industrial visits, business proposal presentations (Business 
Kunchi) by Nagasaki University students and group discussions. The most memorable day  came 
when they met the survivor, Yoshiro Yamawaki, of the Nagasaki bombing. A visit to the peace 
memorial and a group discussion based on the contribution of youth towards world peace was 
really the need of the hour. The cosplay and the Indian cultural performance by the students 
was enjoyed by the Japanese hosts.  
 
The team got to meet the Mayors of Nagasaki city, Unzen City and Hasami City .The sponsors 
for this  initiative were Mitsubishi, The Eighteenth Bank, Nakamura (Manufacturer of fire 
extinguishing tools), Shin Nagasaki Seisakusyo (Metal Product Processing Unit) and Kato 
Pleasure Group. 
The team that represented the school had a unique learning experience and was really inspired 
by the innovations of a country which flew up like phoenix from the ashes. Being honoured to 
be a participant of this program, Lightworkers Academy, has now become a privileged member 
of the Sakura Science Club and will be an ambassador for the India- Japan collaboration. 
 
 
 
 





 


